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I am a gun owner and a Democrat. I oppose HB3075 because there is no existing 

infrastructure to support implementation of the Bill’s multiple requirements. There 

have been no additional resources allocated to fund the permitting work load that 

OSP will be faced with. It will greatly increase the political polarization around 

firearms that prevents reasonable compromise. 


